
 

February 27, 2019 

 

Chair Riley and members of the committee, 

 

My name is Sunnie Day Sanchez and I am a Grow Site Administrator (GSA) for an OMMP grow site in Albany that was 

established post Measure 91.  I had the opportunity to participate on an OHA RAC by providing input to OHA on rules 

relating to a GSA for the Cannabis Tracking System (CTS) and implementing SB 1544 that passed during the 2018 

legislative session.  I have been present as a citizen for most all of the Oregon Cannabis Commission meetings as well as 

many of the monthly OLCC Commissioner meetings.   

I am in support of SB 218 and the -1 and -2 amendments and have been encouraging of more control on licensing since 

2017.  There have been two recent audits, one by the Secretary of State and one by OLCC in a legislative report of which 

both note that Oregon has a massive marijuana production oversupply. 

 I believe providing the OLCC with the resources they need to carry out the functions of the agency such as funding of an 

IT system should be a high priority this legislative session. 

In addition, I am opposed to SB 585 at this time. 

I appreciate the opportunity to provide testimony to the Senate Committee on Business and General Government.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Respectfully, 

Sunnie Day Sanchez 
OMMP GSA, Linn County 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://oregonsos.com/blog/2019/1/29/audit-of-oregons-framework-for-regulating-marijuana
https://www.oregon.gov/olcc/marijuana/Documents/Bulletins/2019%20Supply%20and%20Demand%20Legislative%20Report%20FINAL%20for%20Publication(PDFA).pdf


 

OLCC MARIJUANA LICENSING ON JUNE 30, 2017 

 

 

 

OLCC MARIJUANA LICENSING ON FEBRUARY 26, 2019 

 

 

ALLOCATION OF OLCC PRODUCTION LICENSING, JANUARY 2018 



 

 

BREAKDOWN OF THE ALLOCATION OF OLCC PRODUCTION LICENSING BY COUNTY & TIERS, MARCH 2018 

 


